
As we continue to progress through the design phase of the US Route 202 project, please note the 
following upcoming opportunities to learn more about the project. 
 

• August 8, 2022 – Main Street Walkaround. The project team will be in downtown on Monday 
August 8th to meet with downtown business owners or others to discuss the project and answer 
questions. The purpose of these meetings is to accommodate those unable to attend public 
meetings or would simply like to speak with the project team on-one-on. If you would like to 
schedule a time on that day for a project team member to drop by your business to talk with you, 
please reply to this email mkennedy@vhb.com or call Marty Kennedy at (603) 391-3902. 

 
• September 15, 2022 – The next public informational meeting will be held on Thursday 

September 15, 2022 at the Jaffrey Fire Department, 139 Turnpike Road at 6:30 pm. 
 

• Mid -August – The next project newsletter will distributed in mid-August. 
 
You are receiving this email because you either provided us your email at a previous meeting or asked to be 
added to this email distribution list. If you would rather not receive future email notices regarding the 
project, let me know and we will remove you from the list. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Thanks, 
Marty 
 
    

 

Marty Kennedy, PE, ENV SP  
Senior Principal 
Licensed in NH, ME 

          P    603.391.3902  
www.vhb.com  
 

2 Bedford Farms Drive  
Suite 200  
Bedford NH 03110-6532     
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